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Tara and Christopher Herrmann 
438 S. Arnaz Dr.
Los Angeles, CA 90048 
(323) 746 - 5483 
taraherrmann@,mac .com

April 27, 2016

City Clerk 
Room 395, City Hall 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: CPC-2013-4028-GPA-ZC-SPR-ZAA-CD5
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To whom it may concern,

We, as residents of 438 S. Arnaz Dr., Los Angeles, CA 90048, would like to contest the construction of 
the high rise building that Fisch Properties is planning to build on the NW corner of Hamel and 
Colgate. The parking, which is already compromised, will be made even more difficult for residents of 
the neighborhood.

The building's high-rise nature also forces long-time residents who love its genuine charm and 
neighborhood-feel to settle for something that is completely out of line with its original, and intended 
homogeneity in aesthetic, architecture, et al.

We do hope you reconsider. Many people will be affected by these changes. Thank you for reading.

Siisc^ly,

Tara an d i. lyistopher Herrmann


